
Greetings! 

We hope your final projects and preparations for final exams are going well.  Below are a few items that 
can help the end-of-semester finish well. 

Final Exam:   Confirm your final exam date/time and location in the course gradebook.  Note, be sure 
that you are checking the location for your exam date.  Approximately 600 students are assigned to take 
the exam in Foellinger Auditorium, either on the main floor (AUD) or the balcony (BAL).  In order to 
make this go smoother, we have placed links to pdfs on the course homepage showing the room layout 
and where you will check in based on your discussion section for both the combined final on Monday 
and the conflict final on Tuesday.  Remember to bring extra pencils, your calculator and your ID (just like 
the midterms). 

Course Grade:  After the finals are complete, your grade will be calculated based on the scores recorded 
in the course gradebook.  Please take a minute and confirm that all of your grades are correct (note, 
iclicker for the last lecture will get updated on Saturday).   The most common issue is that a lab, 
discussion or exam that you were meant to be excused from is marked with a 0 or ABS instead of EX.  
Please write to the appropriate instructor to have this fixed (lab or discussion TA for labs and discussion, 
lecturer for exam or homework). 

It is a stressful time for everyone, so do your best to eat, sleep and get some exercise/fresh air.  These 
will all help you perform your best. 

 

Good luck on all of your finals! 

Antonios and Tim (on behalf of the entire physics 211 team). 

 

https://my.physics.illinois.edu/gradebook/set.asp?term=120231&subj=PHYS&crsnum=211
https://courses.physics.illinois.edu/phys211/sp2023/index.html

